St Vincent de Paul, Foodbank, Darndale, Dublin 17.

To:

Bayside Senior School.

Dear Ms Lynch,

I just want to say a big Thank You to the entire school community for the generous donation of food last Thursday, 14<sup>th</sup> December. I realise that this was a team effort involving the school staff, pupils and their families.

St Vincent de Paul appreciate the food and will do our very best to distribute it to the most needy in our community.

Perhaps, you will bring this letter of gratitude to the attention of the boys and girls in your school and their families.

Wishing all of you a peaceful Christmas and every blessing in the new year.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Glasson

Tom Gleeson.

St Vincent de Paul.